
From: Hermen, Matt
To: "Dean H."; Wiser, Sonja
Subject: RE: CPZ2018-00021 Urban Holding I-5/179th Street Area, Phase 2
Date: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:47:00 AM

Thank you for your comment Mr. Hergesheimer.  We will include your comment in the
record for the Planning Commission to consider.
 
Thanks,
 

Matt Hermen, AICP CTP
Planner III
COMMUNITY PLANNING

564.397.4343

           
 
 
 
 
 
From: Dean H. [mailto:dljhg@msn.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:45 AM
To: Wiser, Sonja
Cc: Hermen, Matt
Subject: CPZ2018-00021 Urban Holding I-5/179th Street Area, Phase 2
 
Gentlemen:
I want to go on record that I agree with the Staff Report recommendation of "Denial" for
this proposal as it is premature due to the lack of adequate public facilities and services at
this time. 
 
Dean Hergesheimer
4404 NE 174th Street
 Vancouver, WA 98686

dljhg@msn.com
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